
 

                                                                                                                             

 

April 19, 2023 

Before Construction Begins:   

 Work crews will mark the locations of underground utilities, such as gas, water and cable so 

that the construction work does not interfere with these utilities. 

 Once a Contractor has been selected, affected property owners will receive a construction 

notice with more information about the work.  

 The City is not responsible for damage to any privately-owned items on the municipal 

right-of-way. Property owners should remove items located within the municipal right-of-way, 

such as landscaping, fencing, sprinkler systems and decorative objects.  

 Should you wish to make any modifications to your property, please contact the Project 

Manager listed below prior to May 15, 2023. 
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Paris/Notre Dame Bikeway  
The City of Greater Sudbury will continue the Active Transportation Improvements 

on Paris Street and Notre Dame Avenue,  

between Wilma and Van Horne Streets, Sudbury. 

This project is part of the Council-approved 2023 Capital Project for cycling infrastructure to support the City’s 
investment in active transportation networks, and to construct cycling infrastructure connectivity. 

 

Project Highlights: 

 

 Retrofit a new separated cycling facility on the 
east and west sides of Paris Street and Notre 
Dame Avenue 

 New concrete sidewalk, curb and gutter 
 New pedestrian ramps, pavement markings and 

signage 
 Street lighting and intersection upgrades 

 

Year 1 Construction: June 2023 to November 2023 

Year 2 Construction: May 2024 to October 2024 

*Timeline is subject to change* 

 

 
 
For more information, please visit www.greatersudbury.ca/construction2023. If you do not have access to the 
website, please contact the Project Manager listed below and a package with further project details can be 
mailed to you. 
 

Questions about upcoming construction can be directed to: 
Project Manager: Councillor:    Councillor: 
Krista Trafford Fern Cormier, Ward 10   Joscelyne Landry-Altmann Ward 12 
249-377-9760 705-698-7407    705-674-1212 
krista.trafford@greatersudbury.ca fern.cormier@greatersudbury.ca  joscelyne.landry-altmann@greatersudbury.ca 
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